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18th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6  
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service 
Thursday, 20th July 2023 at 2pm 

 
As previously advertised in our Welcome Letter sent in September and in the Week Ahead in 
Friday’s newsletter we will be holding the Year 6 Leavers’ Service this Thursday at 2pm.  
 
We welcome all parent/carers of Year 6 to join us in the school hall to celebrate our Year 6 
children and to and say goodbye to the Class of 2023. (Don’t forget your tissues!) 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle 
Head of School  

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


